
Town of Bakersfield  
Select Board Meeting  
September 24th, 2018 

 
 

 
Present: 
Dave O.   Mac  
Sam    Josh  
Lance    Lee & Patricia Meyers 
Matt Hall 
 
 
Meeting Opened at 7pm 
  
Bus schedule issues were discussed this issue is a school board issue. If there are complaints, they 
should be referred to the school board.  
 
 
Warrants: 

RD    02-2018   $3241.16 

SB    23-2018   $5356.76 

RD    16/17-2018    $12829.45 

 

Minutes were reviewed and accepted. Lance accepted Sam seconded it.  

Lee and Patricia Meyers were present. Possibility to discontinue use of top portion of Browns road. A 

petition would need to be submitted with so many signatures.  50 or 5% of Voters.  

Question about cutting trees and opening road lanes stated if they have property they have rights.  

A copy of the Vermont statutes were provided to the Meyers. (Dan Schook, Care taker and Paul Hable, 

Land owner) 

Cheryll Debrie – BAC  

Grant submitted – Need Lance’s Signature 

Form outside advising committee all paperwork ready  

Questions rehab building in sections – Lance suggests grand or funds  

Matt Hall  

Generator – (Fire department) In and installed provided invoice for a portion of the generator invoice 

has been paid by B.F.D. Ready to go incase of another issue like last year.  



New Communications Update 

Voted to approve by select board chairperson signed MOU for fire station. 

B.F.D. billed for consulted portion provided further updates.  

Emergency Management discussed.  

Sam  
Josh  
 

 


